
I do not know whether it will be possible for yon to 
attend this meeting but we would be very glad if yon could manage 
to do so.

This matter of the Office Workers' Bureau is of 
considerable importance. Host of us believe that it would be very 
difficult to carry on without it and think that every effort should 
be made to find a way of financing it.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University, 
Sherbrooke St. W.
Montreal.

K.C.B., LL.D.• »

July 22nd, 1932.

CHILDREN’S DIVISION
Chairman—Mrs. F. S. Mathewson 
Hon. Secretary—Mrs. K. S. Barnes

DEPENDENCY & DELINQUENCY DIVISION 
Chairman—S. C. Holland 
Hon. Secretary—Mrs. Douglas A. Shaw

CHAIRMEN, STANDING COMMITTEES
Conference—Mrs. Jack Pembroke 
Research—Miss Dorothy King 
Social Service Exchange—Mrs. W. F Pratt 
Flower Committee—Mrs. D.McK. Rowat 
Volunteer Service—Mrs. G. C McDonald 
Education—Miss Jane Wisdom

HEALTH DIVISION
Chairman Mrs. J- J. Creelman 
Hon. Secretary—Miss Esther M. Beith

Office: ROOM 201, 1421 ATWATER AVENUE 

Telephone—Wilbank 1151

EDUCATION AND RECREATION DIVISION 
Chairman—Harold C. Cross 
Hon. Secretary—Mrs. G. C. Riley

OFFICERS, 1932
President: Dr. Helen R. Y. Reid 
Chairman. Executive Committee: Philip S. Fisher 
Hon. Secretary: Col. Herbert Snell 
Hon. Treasurer: Major P. A. Curry

EXECUTIVE STAFF
Executive Director: Frank G. Pedley, M.D.

Secretary: Miss Marjorie Bradford 
Secretary, Social Service Exchange: Miss E. Bowden

PROTESTANT AND NON-SECTARIAN

jMontreal Council of Social Agencies
Member of Financial Federation

Yours very truly.
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Prank G. Pedley, M.D.

Secretary
Special Committee on UnemploymentFGP/TP.
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